
•  After July 1st set carts out by 6:00 am on your 
scheduled days

•  Place your cart at the curb/street with the handle 
pointing towards your residence

•  DO NOT overload carts

•  The lids must close

•  Ensure that carts are at least 3 feet from other carts, 
mailboxes, fire hydrants, utility poles/lines and cars 

•  Includes limbs, yard debris, bagged leaves, white 
goods, furniture & other waste that doesn’t fit inside 
carts

•  Up to 4 cubic yards per household

•  Will NOT pick up auto parts, tires, gas tanks, hazardous 
material & any debris created by a contractor

•  It will be picked up on the 1st and 3rd week of each 
month on Wednesday and Thursday (call to get your 
specific day)

For more information, 
call Waste Depot at (225) 320-3444
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Starting on July 1, 2021: Waste Pro will be servicing the carts ONLY. 
Waste Depot will be collecting the bulk/yard debris ONLY. Please follow guidelines below.

Please note: Both companies observe Thanksgiving, Christmas, and New Year’s Day as holidays.

For all questions, concerns or issues with garbage cart services 
please call our office directly at: (985) 401-2900.

After August 1st, you can contact us 
directly to order additional carts.

PLEASE NOTE: Your garbage collection days WILL NOT CHANGE - it will still be collected on the same days twice a week.

 Waste Pro Welcomes Assumption Parish


